
Request for Proposal 

Fremont Re-2 School District  
Overview 

The Fremont Re-2 School District is currently evaluating the option of replacing the current 

Firewall with a device that would include filtering.  The district has a 1:1 iPad initiative 3-12th 

grade and currently filters students both on and off campus.  The district has 1700+ devices that 

need access to the Internet.  There is a centrally located ISP connection at the Technology and 

Industries building located at 451 Church Street, Florence, CO 81226.  The district is seeking 

funding from the ERATE program; therefore, the filtering portion will need to be cost allocated.   

Process 

Please submit proposals either by email or regular mail to: 

Darrin Tingey 

403 West 5th Street 

Florence, CO 81226. 

dtingey@re-2.org (preferred Method) 

 In order to meet the ERATE requirement of 28 days before accepting a proposal, evaluation of 

bids will begin March 30, 2017. 

 Q&A 

Please submit your questions to Darrin Tingey either by phone, 719-784-2522, or email, 

dtingey@re-2.org.   All questions and answers will be posted below.  This RFP will be posted at 

www.re-2.org under District Bidding located on the districts home page.   

Responses to Questions 

None at this time 
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